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	Text1: 
   The Guilford Police Department would like to advise travelers that Route 80 is closed today (4/13/18)between Long Hill Rd and Durham Rd due to emergency repair work as a result of a motor vehicle accident.  There were no injuries as a result of the accident and utility crews hope to have the road opened by 3pm.  A detour route has been established using Elm Street, which connects Long Hill Rd (North side) and Durham Rd.  Please plan ahead for possible delays.

   The repairs will also cause intermittent power outages throughout the day.


